
Our SNACC meeting was a great success! We were
honored to have the Animal Welfare League come  

out and present about their adoptable animals
and programs they have to offer. We collected a
lot of donations for the shelter including dog &

cat food, toys, blankets, paper towels, and office
supplies. We hope our contributions will make a

difference to the lives of their furry friends!

The meeting concluded with our 50/50
fundraising, door prizes, and a delicious meal. We

are looking forward to our end of the year
gathering in May!
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